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130 3:8 the one who practices sin is of the devil; for the devil has sinned
from the beginning. The Son of God appeared for this purpose, that He might
destroy the works of the devil.

130 3:9 No one who Is born of God practices sin, because His seed abides in
him; and he cannot sin, because he Is born of God.

130 3:10 By this the children of God and the children of the devil are
obvious: anyone who does not practice righteousness is not of God, nor the one
who does not love his brother.

DO 3:15 Everyone who hates his brother Is a murderer; and you know that no
murderer has eternal life abiding in him.

130 4:21 And this commandment we have from Him, that the one who loves God
should love his brother also.

130 5:1 whoever believes that Jesus Is the Christ Is born of God; and whoever
loves the Father loves the child born of Him.

130 5:2 By this we know that we love the children of God, when we love God and
observe His commandments.

130 5:3 For this is the love of God, that we keep His commandments; and His
commandments are not burdensome.

2J0 1:9 Anyone who goes too far and does not abide in the teaching of Christ,
does not have God; the one who abides in the teaching, he has both the Father
and the Son.

230 1:10 If anyone comes to you and does not bring this teaching, do not
receive him into your house, and do not give him a greeting;

2J0 1:11 for the one who gives him a greeting participates in his evil deeds.

330 1:9 I wrote something to the church; but Diotrephes, who loves to be first
among them, does not accept what we say.

3J0 1:10 For this reason, if I come, I will call attention to his deeds which
he does, unjustly accusing us with wicked words; and not satisfied with this,
neither does he himself receive the brethren, and he forbids those who desire
to do so, and puts them out of the church.

330 1:11 Beloved, do not imitate what is evil, but what is good. The one who
does good Is of God; the one who does evil has not seen God.

JUD 1:3 Beloved, while I was making every effort to write you about our common
salvation, I felt the necessity to write to you appealing that you contend
earnestly for the faith which was once for all delivered to the saints.

JUD 1:4 For certain persons have crept in unnoticed, those who were long
beforehand marked out for this condemnation, ungodly persons who turn the
grace of our God Into licentiousness and deny our only master and Lord, Jesus
Christ.
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